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Date: August 16, 2010

Subject:	 Paint Color Change – From Gray to Black

In keeping with our continual commitment to customer satisfaction, within the next 30 days Dexter 
Axle will begin changing all axles and parts from gray to black paint. This change should be completed 
within 90 days.

The change is indicative of our efforts to keep manufacturing processes lean, green, and clean. This is 
a running change and will not affect existing part numbers or pricing.

Please contact your Dexter Sales Engineer if you have additional questions or need further assistance 
regarding this product change.

Rick Kapsa
Product Manager


